Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 3:57 PM
To: ‘office@bandrinc.com’

Cc: Ryan Mann

Subject: RE: [EXT] Tomcat 16 State #006

RE: Tomcat 16 State #006 DOR: 03/22/2019

To whom it may concern,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5461.
Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 8:14 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: [EXT] Tomcat 16 State #006

From: B&R Trucking, Inc. Office <office@bandrinc.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 12:50 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; emrd-ocd-districtlspills@state.nm.us; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: [EXT] Tomcat 16 State #006

Good Morning,

Please find enclosed the initial C-141 for a spill at the above mentioned location. The spill occurred on a Devon Energy
road and was the result of a B and R truck striking a poly flow line from the Tomcat 16 State #006 site.

B and R Trucking is working with Devon Energy and Vertex Resource Services Inc. (included in this email) to address the
spill and provide closure reporting.



Please find pictures of the spill below.

B & R Trucking, Inc.
4501 Grandi Rd.
Carlshad, NM 88220

0. 575-236-6012
F. 575-236-6063

office@bandrinc.com

www.bandrinc.com




